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Application No:  Consultees Name:  Received: Comment: Response:
2018/3647:T Barbara Kalu 04/12/2018 13:23:34 COMMEMP  Dear Sirs,
LR | refer to planning application 2018/5647/T. | have read and agree with all the comments made by Mr Tom

Ginot in his response to the application as well as Ms Patricia Williams

The tree provides screening between the properties within its radius. | note that no proposals are made to
plant replacement trees. Number 3 Inglewood Road is a property divided inte numerous bedsits. The true
reason for the application appears to be an attempt to save the owners money by taking away the need to
ocasionally prune the tree, and maximise profit over the benefit provided by the tree to all nearby residents,
insects, birds and the environment generally. | urge the Council to serve a TPO to further protect the tree.
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